
 

  
 

  

 

When 

Thursday, January 28, 2021 at 
11:30AM to 1:00PM PDT  

 
Add to Calendar 

  

 

 
  

Please join us for the next 

 Quarterly "Luncheon" Meeting of the 
Independent Special Districts of Orange County 

(ISDOC) via Zoom on 

 Thursday, January 28, 2021 from 

 11:30 a.m. - 1:00 p.m.  

 

Please join us for the next Quarterly "Luncheon" 
Meeting of the Independent Special Districts of 

Orange County (ISDOC) via Zoom on Thursday, 
January 28, 2021 from 11:30 a.m. - 1:00 p.m 

 Community Policing  

In Changing Times   

 Featuring guest speaker... 

Orange County Sheriff  
Don Barnes  

Please join us to hear from Orange County Sheriff 
Don Barnes who will share with us how his 

department has adjusted to COVID-19, civil unrest, 
mandated inmate releases, and answer your 
questions.  You won't want to miss this great 

program! 

Our spotlight member this quarter is the Moulton 
Niguel Water District who will update us on some of 

the successful measures they have 

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001LryoYIwM9w5gqvnylKvsOTLI0to-Exp5-vtd3B2kgdIX2VNXBkgIvc1W6AyBPR-i8dwYEqZGF9X-WaNIOZ26JTybW3LS9Fpz75ZnJeqG9o7RXhJPF4CvobXgtgb9EXjV-Vxhna4L3M9nSJ-txmxoT2VyZGHZ4MIRO7VycsSUV1xf1Xw58afAzOnIo-KCcCpsSkc-G213mlW1gxz5MuJX6zvkndYhjHmK1_OVc2yvTZbba5CUCL-IpxFFtU0E_Wo7UtSwLnRtxHA=&c=xBmpuivIIoP-bNZoLrG5SRMCdODTCXcT-REOEk3_e-CCA1tjvCSn1A==&ch=fn-hiTPqUT3ES3IjMgtojSexXCZtTZZSK9af2bexwDWp9kUiujHxZA==


taken to respond to COVID-19 in the workplace -  
benefiting both employees and their customers.  

  

While we are unable to meet for lunch in person, we 
will still have the same great content. As the meeting 
time is the same, feel free to enjoy your lunch while 

learning from your fellow ISDOC members, and 
hearing timely updates that affect special districts 

locally and statewide.  

  

Once you register, the Zoom login information 
will be sent via email confirmation.   

 

 

Register Now! 

 

For additional information regarding this event, please 
contact Heather Baez at (714) 593-5012. 

   

Sincerely, 

Mark Monin  
President 

Independent Special Districts of Orange County  

   
   

 

  

 

http://events.r20.constantcontact.com/register/eventReg?oeidk=a07ehhox0w930ba8dc3&c=11115150-26f8-11e4-92d0-d4ae528ecd49&ch=111792e0-26f8-11e4-92d0-d4ae528ecd49
mailto:hbaez@mwdoc.com

